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The Inflation Reduction Act of 2022 (IRA) was signed and became public law on August 16, 2022. There
has been no shortage of political debate around whether the law would serve its namesake and broadly
reduce inflation. However, it is clear the long-term policy objectives laid out in the IRA, if realized, will
have significant inflationary impacts on the farmland asset class.

The primary spending provisions of the IRA are focused on energy security and climate change, with $394
billion allocated to a range of programs over 10 years. Table 1 provides the breakdown of spending by
economic sector. Although agriculture is directly allocated just over 5% of the funding, several of the
programs in the Energy and Transportation and Electric Vehicles sectors directly impact agriculture, and
farmland specifically.


